Kings Hill Parish Council
Notice of Delay in Publication of Audited AGAR

Date: 30 September 2025

Kings Hill Parish Council has not yet received the external auditor’s report for the Annual
Governance and Accountability Return (AGAR) for the year ended 31 March 2025.

As a result, the Council is unable to publish the audited AGAR and Notice of Completion of
Audit by the statutory deadline of 30 September 2025, as required under the Accounts and

Audit Regulations 2015.

The Council will publish these documents as soon as they are received.

Thank you for your understanding.

Karen Bell

Parish Clerk / Responsible Financial Officer
Kings Hill Parish Council



